

1010 Jorie Blvd. Suite 30
Oak Brook, IL 60523
TEL 630.584.1919 FAX 866.560.8537
Cisca.org

November 8, 2019

TO: All CISCA Members

Dear CISCA Members:

On Friday November 1, CISCA received a 3-year cancellation notice regarding the joint INTEX tradeshow with AWCI (the Association of the Wall and Ceiling Industry). For more than 10 years, CISCA and AWCI have shared this combined tradeshow for the networking benefit and opportunity of all our combined members.

This cancellation notice means CISCA will continue our participation in the 2020, 2021 and 2022 INTEX tradeshows with business as usual. After the 2022 tradeshow, the INTEX name and joint tradeshow will cease.

CISCA is committed to continuing to provide our members with valuable education, networking opportunities and industry recognition. The growth of our Fall Conference, Networking events and Emerging Leaders program have been exceptional and we are encouraged by the energy in our association. We thank you for your membership and value the trust you've given us in representing your interests in our industry.

Stay tuned for more CISCA news as our leadership and many volunteers continue to work on behalf of the Ceilings and Specialty Interior Systems side of our industry.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Shirley Wodynski at 630-313-6750 or Shirley.wodynski@cisca.org.

Sincerely,

Kelly Z. Johnson

CISCA President

Shirley Wodynski

CISCA Executive Director